
                                                                                                                                       
 
Ref no. : GR/ADV/2017-2018/ALL/07                                                                    Dated : 30.08.17 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
As per latest updates, there was heavy downpour in Mumbai area from last two days and all 
transportation services have been affected on account of the same. We are also observing sluggish 
movement of rakes to and from Nhava Sheva Port due to inclement weather, heavy rainfall and 
water logging on rail tracks.  
 
The same may adversely affect the movement of EXIM containers in transit and also further impact 
import evacuation from Nhava Sheva Port due to transit delays. Hence, we request you to kindly 
plan your supply chain considering delay in movement and evacuation.  Gateway Rail shall not be 
liable for any consequential charges including ‘Port Ground Rent’ on delays due to force majeure 
conditions. 
 
We would keep you posted on any further updates received from concerned authorities. For any 
further queries, please feel free to get in touch with our ICD Customer Service Desk. 
 
Best Regards, 
Customer Service Desk 
Gateway Rail 
 
 
 


